

City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor CITY OF WALTHAM CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 2018 FEB 22 A 8: 37 RECORDED

February 22, 2018

TO: The City Council

RE: Newton-Wellesley Hospital Gift – 50 Narcan Kits

Dear Councillors:

I respectfully accept acceptance of a gift of 50 Naloxone (Narcan) Nasal Kits from the Newton-Wellesley Hospital to the Waltham Health Department. These kits will be provided to the Fire Department.

Enclosed please find a communication from the Health Director. Mr. Zuppe is available to answer any questions you may have regarding this request.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosure

cc: John Zuppe

Paul J. Ciccone

I WALTHAM :

JOHN P. ZUPPE Director of Public Health

CITY OF WALTHAM

MASSACHUSETTS HEALTH DEPARTMENT

February 20, 2018

Honorable Jeannette McCarthy Waltham City Hall 610 Main Street Waltham, MA 02452

Dear Mayor McCarthy,

I would like to put forth a request to the Waltham City Council for the acceptance of 50 Naloxone (Narcan) Nasal Kits from The Newton Wellesley Hospital to The Waltham Health Department. I am providing these kits to the Fire Department.

If you have questions, or need any further information please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

John P. Zuppe

Director of Public Health

FEB 2 0 2018

MAYOR'S OFFICE